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Ref:PL27.247362  
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 
Board meeting held on 9th February 2017. 
 
 
The Board decided to defer consideration of this case and to issue a Section 
132 notice to the   applicant regarding the following: 
 
The Board may be of the opinion that the proposal should be amended to 
incorporate the original design including the four storey extension, to the 
main school building as originally lodged to the planning authority on the 
18th December 2015, while incorporating the revised design and reduced 
ridge height to the PE hall building as lodged as further information to the 
planning authority on 5th August 2016. 
You are invited to consider incorporating these changes in an amalgamated 
form and, should you see fit to adopt them, to lodge 3 sets of drawings to 
the Board incorporating these changes.  
In the event that you decide to incorporate the above mentioned or any 
other revisions to your proposal, the Board may require that additional public 
notices will be provided to a wording which the board will advise to you on 
receipt of any response which you make to this notice. 
 
(Allow 3 weeks) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: 9th February 2017.   
  

Michael Leahy 

 

Board Direction 


